

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

September 15, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Thank you to all of our families who attended Back-to-School Night! I hope you had informative classroom sessions and were able to get acquainted with the faculty.

Some of the special events we have coming up are as follows:

- Sept. 23 Polish Platter Dinner
- Sept. 26 MAP testing begins. This will run until Oct. 7.
- Oct. 5 11:50 AM dismissal
- Oct. 7 First Friday Mass 9:00 AM Fire Prevention Week Grades PreK-3
- Oct. 10 NO SCHOOL/Columbus Day

In today's white envelope there is a form for class parent volunteers for grades PreK-6. Please consider being a volunteer! The form is due back **September 28**. Please remember to return the white envelope after you empty it, and return the lunch envelopes by the third Monday of the month. The October lunch envelope is due this Monday, **September 19**.

Thank you to all of our parents who worked the Book Fair. Going forward, please be aware that there will be tax on the books that are sold, which is due to a tax change in the state of NJ.

May God continue to bless all of you and your families. You are always in my prayers.

Warmest Regards

Lori Hodder Principal